
ROCC Alert! April 14, 2021 
 

Western Colorado Alliance 
 
Our sixth We Are The Change webinar will happen this Thursday, April 15, at 5:15 pm 
[MDT]. This week, join us in welcoming Rep. Barbara McLachlan, who will discuss the new 
bill aimed at building media literacy in Colorado students. We'll also be joined by Senator 
Faith Winter, who will outline her bill to establish our state's "Climate Roadmap."  
 
These webinars are 45 minutes long and you will not appear onscreen. But you WILL learn 
a lot of actions you can take to make Western Colorado communities more healthy, just, 
and self-reliant! 
 
https://westerncoloradoalliance.org/this-thursday-rep.../  
 

 
 

Don’t make this your last ROCC Alert! 
 
Renew your membership at:  https://www.roccnet.org/join-rocc.html  
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